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Literacy  

This term we are learning about the following 

texts- Ridiculous, Say Hello to the Snowy 

Animals, One snowy Night and Stickman. We 

will be learning to retell the stories. We will be 

learning about the characters and events in the 

stories and completing mark-making/writing 

activities.  

      

We will be reciting the poems ‘Carrot Nose’ and 

‘I Can Build a Snowman’. 

We will be reading stories written by Nick 

Butterworth this half term.  

 

 

 

 

Maths 

We will be learning to recognise and represent 5 and 5 and 

understanding the value of these numbers. We will be exploring 

the numbers when added together make 4 and 5. We will be 

learning about circles and triangles and shapes with 4 sides. We 

will begin describing the properties of these shapes and find them 

in our environment.  

 

 

 

PE 

This term in P.E we will be 

developing our core stability 

and balance by exploring 

and learning Yoga poses.  

UTW 

We will be learning about animals 

that hibernate in winter. We will be 

having a special visitor ‘Sheldon the 

Tortoise’ to help us learning how we 

can take care of some animals in 

winter.  

We will be learning about ‘The 

Arctic’ and some of the animals 

that live there. We will be 

comparing the Arctic and Thurcorft, 

talking how they are the same and 

how they are different.  

 

We will be learning about maps and 

fieldwork this half term. We will be 

learning about Bonfire night, 

Remembrance Day and the 

celebration of Diwali.  

We will be learning about the 

Christmas story and why it is 

important to Christians.  

EAD 

We will be learning about the artist Ranbir 

Kaur. We will be exploring clay and 

creating a Thumb pot. We will also be 

creating pencil drawings of snowflakes. We 

will be creating Christmas artwork for our 

whole school Christmas display.  

 

We will be learning the songs ‘The Incy 

Wincy spider and a selection of Christmas 

songs. We will be performing in our school 

nativity.  


